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f\.1EETING HIGHLIGHTS 

> TV\!V Gro\\Jing - potential new 
members seeking admission. 

> TWV Posters on display at MU. 
> 2nd letter sent to LAMBDA. 
> '\\lig, hair, and make-up demo 

tentatively scheduled for our 
next meeting. 

> Christmas gift exchange -- $10 to 
$15 limit. 

> Ka.y and Jenny return from P.A. 
> Beverly is back from Australia. 

NEvV MEh1BERS 

Five ne\\-' sisters have expressed 
an interest in joining TWV. At the 
October meeting one new lady did 
make her debut. We extend a 
wann T'\\,.V welcome to Kristi. 
Other girls waiting in the wings are 
Joyce, Connie, I\1arie, and Seneca. 

TABETHA EXPRESSES 
,4RTISTIC FLAIR . .. 

Mary and Bridgette were 
treated to face painting by Tabetha. 
It is reported that they both 
survived and are recovering. nicely. 

BEVERLY IS BACK 
FROM AUSTRALIA 

The trip "Dovvn Under" \.Vas one 
of the most enjoyable journeys I 

have ever made. The land is 
spectacular and the people are 
beautiful. In the lovely city or 
Sydney, over on Oxford Street 
exist a very active and sizeable 
TV, TS, and TG community. Their 
alternative life-styles are accepted 
by the general population. Infact, 
interaction between the two 
communities is common and I saw 
no stigma placed on our "Sisters 
Down Under." Just off of Oxford 
Street is a large club ca11ed "Le 
Girls." It is very plush and offers 
well produced live cabaret 
entertainment. Of course the show 
girls are all very special as well as 
being beautiful. Over at Kings Cross 
one can find the red light district 
plus numerous f?aY and TV /TS/TG 
oriented clubs. -If -one '\Vanted to go 
full time, Sydney would be a place 
to consider. It is a. very modern 
city where the TV community is 
both accepted a.nd respected. 

ROLL CALL 

September -- Debbie, Susan, Doris, 
Alice, Alona, Renee, and 
Tabetha. 

October ------ Tabetha, Alona, Letha, 
Bridgette, Kay, Jenny, 
Alice, Doris, Renee, 
Mary, Susan, and 
Kristi. 

Our next meeting will be on 
November 15, 1991. 


